A cursory review of the recent actions by the Baldwin Park City Council reveals no record of the
Baldwin Park City Council having taken action to make the requests contained in the above
referenced letter. It appears that such an action, if agreed to by a majority, should be in
conformity with California State public meeting laws.

As the above referenced correspondence correctly points out, Mr. Corona is presumed innocent
until proven guilty. Until such time as there is an adjudication of Mr. Corona’s alleged actions, I
see no need to speculate as to what conduct, if any, of which Mr. Corona may be guilty. I trust that
the City council will leave the matter to the judicial system and the electorate just as it has done so
in the past.

Sincerely,

o ahs

Jack B. White
President, Board of Education
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cc: Members of the Baldwin Park City Council
Members of Board of Education, BPUSD
Mark M. Skvarna. Superintendent. BPUSD



